Issue 355 27th October 2023

Academy Enjoy Believe Achieve Inspiring Lifelong Learning

Pupils of the week

Sam Dunn

Oscar Ward

Albie Woodier

Ophie Blair

William Pearson

Elyssa Hayward

Jessica Dumphy-Brook

Lloyd Bulman

Layla Bint

Flynn Christensen



Please remember that school starts at 8.45am!

> Home discussion question Stan asked...

How many emotions do you think we feel in a single day?



The children have really enjoyed Cultures Week this week! They learned so much and produced some stunning work. The displays in the hall look amazing!



In Nursery, they have been busy making some delicious vegetable soup!

In EYFS, the children have been reading 'The Enormous Turnip' and writing with carrots!

Year 1 have been learning about Judaism and have enjoyed getting creative making their own Mezuzahs, Challah bread and Torahs. They have also been learning about the Creation Story and have been writing and drawing pictures about what they have learned.

Year 2 have been learning about the Jewish faith including the importance of Jewish symbols, places of worship and significant festivals.

Years 3 and 4, have had a fantastic week learning all about Christianity. The children thoroughly enjoyed their visit to Christ Church, where Reverend Peverell gave them a wonderful tour.

Years 5 and 6, we have been studying Christianity. They have discovered symbols that represent Christians - some familiar such as the cross and others that we hadn't come across before or didn't know the name of such as the ichthus. They retold a story of saying sorry and being forgiven in comic strip form - Jonah and the Whale. Also, they have produced some beautiful artwork depicting the cross and the dove of peace.

What a great final week! Mrs Channing will be sad that she missed it. I will be sending her pictures!

Mrs Murton

Lunchtime Award

Joey Morgan for being helpful to the grown-ups

Act of Kindness Award

Mabel MacDonald for going above and beyond to support her talk partner.



Year 6 Pupils transferring to Secondary School in September 2024

The deadline to apply for a secondary school place for September 2024 is **31st October 2023.** If you have not applied for a place for your Y6 child, apply online at:

www.northyorks.gov.uk/admissions

D.F Motors

Motor engineers Est 1965 A family business that cares

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars *Approved auto-diagnosis centre *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda servicing *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied *Bosch air conditioning specialist

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ 01642 722106 www.dfmotors.net



Congratulations to the following children who received a certificate and 'wand of wonder' today!



Frankie Stephenson
Matilda Puckrin
Amora Bone
Saoirse Twomey
Samuel Stowell
Nevaeh Langan
Rosalie Kent
Jocelyn Thomas
Maia Burton
Thomas Collins



Harvest news!

The children sang beautifully during our Harvest assembly this morning. It was lovely to have so many parents joining us on Teams!



Thank you to everyone who generously donated food or flowers today. The food was collected by Middlesbrough Food Bank and the children put big smiles on the faces of the residents of Fry Court with their flower delivery and fantastic singing!









If you achieve something special outside of school, we'd love to hear about it during our Friday assembly, children!



Remember - our Breakfast Club runs every day in the upper school hall from 7.30am to 8.45am. £4 per session, payable via the My Child At School app and no need to book in advance!



We have quality used uniform for sale at bargain prices. Please email v.maylard@roseberryacademy.org for details!



What has Toby seen this week?

Toby has seen two scary pumpkins at the front of school. Have you seen them?





Children in Need

Children in Need is on Friday 17th November.

We will be having a nonuniform day. Watch out for more details!



After School Clubs

If you would like to run a club and are happy to have a DBS clearance check, please let Mrs Channing know!
We'd love someone to run a football

team for us!

Mindfulness (free) EYFS - Y6	Tuesday 12.00 -12.30pm Mrs Sellers
Miss Tucker's Gardening (£3 per session, payable on MCAS) Y3 - 6	Tuesday 3.10pm - 4.30pm Miss Tucker
Choir (free) Y1 - 6	Thursday 12.15-12.45 lower hall Mrs Channing and Mrs Murton
Multi sports (not football) (Charge applies) Y1 - 6	Friday 3.00pm - 4.10pm Mark Shimwell
(Charge applies)	3.00pm - 4.10pm

Attendance

Please remember that we are unable to authorise holidays taken during term time. We know that in order for children to make progress with their learning and develop friendships, they need to be in school every day!

Communication is key!

Please remember that we communicate with parents through Microsoft Teams class pages and the My Child At School app. Setting up notifications on your device will ensure that you know when we have sent you a message. Messages range from informing you that your child has had a bumped head to a club being cancelled!